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Dear colleagues! 

The collection of the December auction was formed from previously unsold goods. 

The main assortment consisted of XL size skins and less ones, as well as A-quality ones. The 

auction showed a significant increase in demand for certain positions. The biggest demand 

was for inexpensive goods sold with an active competition and with an increase of up to 15% 

to the starting price. 

December auction results, 2020. 

Goods Quantity Sold Min, $ Max, $ 

Wild sable 52 366 18% 10,00 220,00 

Including: Sold Min, $ Average, $ Max, $ 

Barguzinsky 18% 15,00 39,00 62,00 

Barguzinsky silvery 14% 46,00 96,00 220,00 

II gr and Dam 1 10% 24,00 29,00 31,00 

Jakutsky 93% 10,00 18,00 24,00 

Summing up the results of the year, we would like to thank our customers for their 

active support during this difficult time. Thank you for participating in the auction and 

purchasing the product. Thanks to you the spring collection has already been sold more than 

65%. 

              Our online catalogue online.furs.su is open until December 27, 2020. You still have 

time to purchase and receive the product this year! 

At the moment, we continue to conclude supply contracts for the upcoming season 

and we invite all suppliers and buyers of Russian fur to cooperate. We are waiting for you at 

the next auction in January 2021.Follow the news on our website – furs.su! 

The team of the «Ruspushnina» auction house wishes you strong health and good 

luck. Happy New Year and Merry Christmas! 

Best regards, 

General director (CEO) 

Ruspushnina ltd. 
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